
St John Fisher Catholic Primary School 
Kale Road, Erith, Kent DA18 4BA 

Telephone: 020 8310 7311    Fax: 020 8312 1017 
www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk 

   
Head Teacher: Sarah J Griffin   BA (Hons) MA (Hons) NPQH 

 

      

 

  

 

April 

  

28th February 2024 

Dear Parents 

As part of our plan to help the children in Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4 deepen their understanding 

in Maths and English; we are offering booster sessions on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

after school for the next two weeks.  Your child has been selected to attend these sessions. 

The sessions are designed to challenge the children and deepen their understanding and reasoning 

in their learning. 

The booster sessions will run from 3.15pm to 4.00pm. 

Only children in Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4 are permitted to stay – siblings in other year groups 

MUST be collected at the normal school time 3.15pm.   

If you wish for your child to stay for the booster sessions, please complete the form below and 

return to your child’s teacher on Tuesday 21st March 2023 

Yours sincerely 

Miss S Griffin 

 

CHILDS NAME  

 

I wish for my child to stay for booster sessions:- 

Tuesday only 

 

5/3/24 

and  

12/3/24 

Wednesday only 

 

6/3/24 

and  

13/3/24 

Thursday only 

 

7/3/24 

and  

14/3/24 

All six sessions 

5/3/24 

6/3/24 

7/3/24 

12/3/24 

13/3/24 

14/3/24 

I will collect my child at 4.00pm  

 

 

I wish for my child to go home alone at 

4.00pm – 

 

I understand I am responsible for collecting any siblings (if applicable) at 3.15pm 

 
 


